PTO Minutes December 2015

In attendance: Nichole Bordeaux, Michelle Bekius and Kimberly Zwart

Scrip Update- Total raised \$1037.90

Spirit Wear is sorted and distributed. 'Thank you' to Laura and Kathy for helping out with the distribution and 'thank you' to Nichole for all the hard work put into to ordering, organizing, and sorting!

The staff Christmas gift was delivered 12-16-15 to the lounge

Basket raffle themes were chosen by staff so they could email their parents to keep an eye out for a great after Christmas sale. A big 'thank you' to Suzanne Charon for the great idea

PTO would like to sponsor a basket again this year and is again, looking into having an iPad donated. We also talked about putting together a 'Quincy' themed basket with the Spirit Wear left over and all things green and purple

The PTO is going to look into scheduling our annual Ice skating party by the hour (like you would if you wanted to rent it out for a private party) in hopes of raising a little more money towards our fundraising deficit

Allyson Apsey has submitted all things necessary for the 'Be Nice' campaign and is waiting to hear back

OUR NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR JANUARY 12th AT 10:30 AM